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July 28, 2020 
 
Mr. Dale Benson, Local Assistance 
Mr. Paul Moor, Program Manager- Bicycle Facilities Unit 
Caltrans District 7 
100 S. Main Street, #12-240  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed U.S. Bicycle Route System (USBRS 66) 
 
Dear Mr. Benson and Mr. Moore, 
 
On behalf of the City of San Dimas, I am writing to express our support for the 
designation of the proposed U.S. Bicycle Route System 66 (USBRS 66) through 
our community. As bicycle tourism is growing, the City recognized how this 
contributes to our local economy as well as its health and environmental benefits. 
 
The City of San Dimas expresses its approval and support for the development of 
USBRS 66, and requests that the appropriate officials see to it that the route is 
officially designated by AASHTO as soon as this can be achieved. The City will 
permit the posting of signs within the City of San Dimas right-of-way identifying the 
route through the community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of the Caltrans application to the AASHTO for 
USBRS 66. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emmett G. Badar 
Mayor, City of San Dimas 

 

 


